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Hello Classmates! 
 
It’s time to start the planning for our 
30th class reunion for 2016! If there 
are ANY class members interested in 
hosting or forming a committee for 
our class reunion, please contact 
LaTrenna Hughes-Coss via Facebook, 
or on the Lobo Class of ’86 Facebook 
Page. Thank you!!! 
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